
 

 

 

   

 
Dates For Your Diary 

 

Break Up - Friday 18th December 

Return to School - Monday 4th January  

(This is NOT an INSET day - all children back at school today) 

Dancing Star 

Hollie Conlin, in Mr 

Rich's Year 6 class, 

competed in her 2nd 

dancing competition 

recently, with JnK 

School of Dance.     

Hollie won 1st place 

for her Freestyle solo 

and was then awarded 

2nd place for her   

doubles in Rock n Roll. 

Hollie’s mam and 

brother Finlay were so 

proud of how she  

overcame her nerves!! 

Well done Hollie! 
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Christmas Coffee Morning 
 

Our choir sang beautifully for everyone who     

attended our Christmas Coffee Morning last     

Friday. As the audience enjoyed a cuppa and a 

mince pie, the choir sang a range of festive     

numbers and looked great in their Christmas 

jumpers. They later gave performances at the 

Charles Young Centre and the Lodge. 

 

 

Fundraising 
 

St Clare’s Hospice 
 

Along with staff Christmas card donations and the 

Christmas Jumper Day, we 

raised a brilliant £600 

for St Clare’s Hospice. 
 

TEXT Santa 
 

Oliver Lewis and Sophie 

Waldron raised £87 for the 

TEXT Santa appeal, selling 

cakes to children in Years  

2 - 6.  
 

Thanks to everyone who 

contributed! 

Autumn Termly Award Winners 

Reception—Amelia-Grace Fletcher 
         Abigail Trotter 

 

Year 1 -  Sadaf Ahmadi 
            Joseph Dixon 

 

Year 2 -  Abisha Srivel 
               Bariah Imran 

 

         Year 3 -  Brandon Thompson 
            Grace Catley 

 

Year 4 -  Dani Newby 
         Ben Holt 

 

Year 5 -  Oliver Walker 
            Jack Panton 

 
Year 6 -  Robbie Coutts 

                     Jennifer Appleton 



 

        
Christmas Parties 

 

The children have all enjoyed their Christmas parties, 

which included lots of fun and games, and even a visit from 

Santa Claus, who delivered selection boxes for everyone.  

 

 

 

The staff and children of  

Ashley Primary School  

wish you a very  

Merry Christmas &  

Happy New Year 

 

 


